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Subject: Revised Tracking Form for Married HCBS Applicants 
 
Should CAOs continue submitting the quarterly tracking form as indicated in OPS 060603? 
 
Response By: Division of Health Services Date: 07/24/08 
 
Yes, this information is still needed to assess the impact of Spousal Impoverishment policy 
on married applicants for and consumers of Home and Community-Based Services (HCBS). 
However, the tracking form as originally provided in Attachment I of OPS060603 is not 
appropriate for ongoing use. The form has been revised to allow for additional relevant 
information. Please see link below. This form replaces the Attachment I of OPS 060603, and 
should be used for the next quarterly report, which is due October 15, 2008. 

Revised Tracking Form 
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